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From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "martin@anchoreng.net"
Cc: Al-Najjar, Marwa G.; Armijo, Ernest M.
Subject: RE: Ameristone assisted Living, 7503 Central Ave, TCL Comments, K19D150
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 4:02:00 PM


Hello Mr. Garcia,
 
I was able to look over the resubmittal for the project listed above. There are still some issues that
are not addressed.
 


1.       The dimensions of the ADA path and motor cycle parking are not shown on the TCL plan.
2.       Provide refuse approval for the dumpster location. (They should have provided you with


comments when the plan went through building permit. I was not able to pull up the
building permit comments with the address.)


 
The lot lines on our GIS are not matching up with the property lines in the plan. Was the property
replated?
 
The changes can be done as a redline or you can resubmit with the information updated on the TCL.
Let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks.
 


Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
 


From: Patz, Logan W. 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 4:13 PM
To: 'martin@anchoreng.net'
Cc: Al-Najjar, Marwa G.
Subject: Ameristone assisted Living, 7503 Central Ave, TCL Comments, K19D150
 
Hello
 
Attached are the comments for the TCL.
 
Thank you.
 


Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
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